
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Tehran Mayor, calls to benefit from Tehran’s urban
experience

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mr. Ali Riza Zakani, Mayor of

the Iranian capital Tehran, and exchanged with him congratulations on the occasion of Eid Al-

Adha, wishing the two friendly peoples and the Islamic nation continued success and prosperity

on 11/7/2022. 

His Eminence stressed the importance of facing common challenges, calling to benefit from the

Iranian urban experience. Especially the experience of the capital, Tehran, and the necessity

of exchanging experiences and twinning experiences.

His Eminence called for high coordination during the Arba’een visit of Imam Al-Hussein "PBUH",

as an Islamic demonstration of loyalty and devotion to Ahl Al-Bayt "PBUT".


